
Dear Sir, 
I would like to make a suggestion to  the discussion paper on unclaimed moneys being collected by 
the government. 
A sufficient effort needs to have been made to contact the owner or relatives of the owner of the 
monies to be collected.  Maybe a checklist needs to be made up and followed. 
Is this being considered? 
three years is a very short period of time. 
Cheers, 
Don Macansh 
 
Don Macansh 
M: +61 400539800 
E: dmacansh@optusnet.com.au 
  Sent from my iPad 
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